
 

Negotiations Update:  April 29, 2015 

On Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the District Negotiation Team and the California School Employees 

Association (CSEA) Negotiation Team met to continue negotiations for the 2014-15 school year.   

The Negotiation Teams signed a Tentative Agreement for 2014-2015 which contained the 

following: 

 The District offered a total compensation package of 4.5% (on-going), retroactive to July 

1, 2014 which was accepted by CSEA 

 There were language changes in Article V – Hours/Working Conditions, and Article XII 

– District Transportation  (See attached Tentative Agreement) 

 

 

 


